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December  

Mid-Month News 

2020 
 

In Memoriam 
 

Mitch Johnson 
Member since 2017 

Passed in early December 2020 

 
Source: The Johnson Family 

 

 

Upcoming MPOTAC  

Events 
 

Annual HOLIDAY LIGHTS event will 
not take place due to CA COVID-19 
restrictions. 
 
Saturday, December 12th 9 to 1 – “The 

[George Tuck] estate sale has been 

extended one more day. There are two 

Model T Fordors remaining, and many 

Model T  parts. Please pass on to your 

membership.” Thank you, Hugh Tuck – 

Executor   415-716-2150 

Friday January  22nd  - 
General Meeting   
(Virtual) via Zoom  at 
7:30 PM.  Treasurer 
Rob Guzzetta will 
send out the link. 

 

 

 

Other Automotive  

Events 
 

[ Recurring ] 

Sunday, January 10th (2nd Sunday @ 
month) - Mnlo Park Cars & Coffee 8:30 

AM to 11:30 AM, 1149 
Chestnut Street, 
parking lot, Corner of 
Oak Grove – hosted by 
James Caldwell, 

Automotive Artist.  I visited this event 
Sunday December 6th about 11 AM. The 
party was breaking up, but several 
interesting cars were 
still there: a ’63 
Corvette Split-
Window, ’66 Corvair 
Convertible, First 
Generation Mustang and a clean black 
’62 Imperial Convertible – top down! 
Two Golden Gate Street  Machines 
members were also checking out this 
show.  It’s a decent gathering of 
American iron and exotic cars. 
Coffeebar Menlo Park café is on site.   
 
www.facebook.com › events › cars-coffee-
Menlo-park 

[ Fixed Date ] 

Saturday, December 12th - The 
Goombahs Christmas Lights Cruise 
is from 5pm to 7pm at 1261 Lincoln 
Avenue. Willow Glen 

Sunday, December 13th -  The 
Christmas in the Park Cruise from 
5pm to 6pm in History Park, 635 Phelan 
Avenue San Jose 

Both courtesy: tnewey@norcalcarculture.com 

http://www.legacy.com/guestbooks/pressdemocrat/al-lovi-cookie-condolences/191254750?cid=full
https://click.convertkit-mail.com/gkuq3ww0lu5hrq42qbr/n2hohvhn8gqwwrf6/aHR0cHM6Ly9ub3JjYWxjYXJjdWx0dXJlLmNvbS93cC1jb250ZW50L3VwbG9hZHMvMjAyMC8xMi9Hb29tYmFocy1DaHJpc3RtYXMtTGlnaHRzLUNydWlzZS5qcGc=
https://click.convertkit-mail.com/gkuq3ww0lu5hrq42qbr/n2hohvhn8gqwwrf6/aHR0cHM6Ly9ub3JjYWxjYXJjdWx0dXJlLmNvbS93cC1jb250ZW50L3VwbG9hZHMvMjAyMC8xMi9Hb29tYmFocy1DaHJpc3RtYXMtTGlnaHRzLUNydWlzZS5qcGc=
https://click.convertkit-mail.com/gkuq3ww0lu5hrq42qbr/9qhzhnhgqxwkkds9/aHR0cHM6Ly9ub3JjYWxjYXJjdWx0dXJlLmNvbS93cC1jb250ZW50L3VwbG9hZHMvMjAyMC8xMi9DaHJpc3RtYXMtaW4tdGhlLVBhcmstQ3J1aXNlLmpwZw==
https://click.convertkit-mail.com/gkuq3ww0lu5hrq42qbr/9qhzhnhgqxwkkds9/aHR0cHM6Ly9ub3JjYWxjYXJjdWx0dXJlLmNvbS93cC1jb250ZW50L3VwbG9hZHMvMjAyMC8xMi9DaHJpc3RtYXMtaW4tdGhlLVBhcmstQ3J1aXNlLmpwZw==
mailto:tnewey@norcalcarculture.com
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Since Last Issue 
 
Monday, November 23rd – MPOTAC Board of 
Directors Meeting – President Franz Lorist 
convened the Zoom Virtual meeting at 7:30 
PM.  The Board welcomed him and incoming 
VP Charlie Drechsler Jr.  Discussion included: 
Club activities during this continuing lockdown / 
Menlo Park Cars & Coffee gathering (see page 
one) / San Mateo Cars & Coffee at US Bank 
parking lot - Host reports “no plans to resume 
yet” / Club directory update / Encourage more 
member-written articles such as those 
submitted by Bob Moll, Ed Archer and Dr. Pete 
Stucker / “Drive-By” tours for shut-in members 
and elder homes, similar to COVID 19 
graduation & birthday drive-by events seen last 
June / Calling program to keep in touch with 
members.   
 
Friday, November 27th - Members’ Social 
meeting via Zoom at 7:30 PM  
 

Webmaster Help 
By Ted Panofsky 

 
Are your club emails going to your 

Junk/Spam folder? 

I have been hearing from several members 
having the problem of club emails going to their 
spam folder, especially the mail with Zoom 
meeting links. Most email systems have a 
function called “Whitelist” where you can add 
the address of a sender so it always is 
delivered to your inbox, though this feature is 
not always easy to find, and each provider 
seems to implement it in a different way. The 
thing to do is to do a Google search with the 
term Whitelist and the name of your email 
provider, in the results you should find some 
instructions on how to do it. Using the facility, 
add info@mpotac.com to the list of “safe” 
senders. 

Here is a website giving whitelisting 
instructions for most of the email systems used 
by our members: 

https://portal.iata.org/faq/articles/en_US/FAQ/H
ow-to-whitelist-an-email-address 

If that doesn’t work for you, send me an email 
at rotus8@sonic.net and I will try to help you 
find it. 
 

January Issue 

Ed Archer has completed a report on the 
recent George Tuck Estate Sale and Bob Moll 
is working on the history of his ’62 Cadillac 
Fleetwood.  

<<<<<  Happy Holidays! >>>>> 

 
From the MPOTAC Family 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

               To Yours 
 
 
 
 

mailto:info@mpotac.com
https://portal.iata.org/faq/articles/en_US/FAQ/How-to-whitelist-an-email-address
https://portal.iata.org/faq/articles/en_US/FAQ/How-to-whitelist-an-email-address
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